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Join Our Mailing List

Visit our website

Sunday
Morning
Join us for
worship
online
and in
person.

View the Zoom link for the Sunday
Service here and Sunday's
​bulletin here.

Topsfield Fair 2024

We are planning for our church fair
booth for October 4th through
October 14th, and we hope that you
will sign up to for a shift or two. 

Our proceeds from the fair pay for
70% of donations to our Mission
Partners, and working a shift at the

https://lp.constantcontactpages.com/su/Os5EV0m/cctbegin1663?source_id=5f4b1748-a0a4-4a97-a7ed-1c8ee24f724b&source_type=em&c=
http://www.topsfieldchurch.org
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/668762206?pwd=UnBxNW1NeTdldUR3Ym1yMXQ1TmQvdz09#success
https://files.constantcontact.com/acb85f27001/e8f3e4c7-56f0-449c-b784-8c23c0b4a432.pdf
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfx3IWG0ZhOqD6Qcj53bx2xxVEE5KcAcZdGcuAHk7_NMwnFZA/viewform
mailto:mciltopsfield@comcast.net
http://www.constantcontact.com/landing1/vr/home?cc=nge&utm_campaign=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&utm_medium=VF21_CPE&utm_source=viral&pn=ROVING&nav=5f4b1748-a0a4-4a97-a7ed-1c8ee24f724b


Sunday School Schedule
Sunday, September 22nd

(Pre-K-6th Grade)
Meet with Ms. Julie in the Emerson
Center Orange Room.

(7th-12th Grade)
Meet with Ms. Kim to go to Zumi's for
Sunday School.

Children and youth will attend the
Sunday service at 9:30am with their
families and an announcement will be
made to meet in the narthex (lobby).

All visitors are welcome to attend!

Dishwasher and Coffee Urn
Tutorial!

​

fair provides an opportunity for a fun
time with some wonderful people. If
you have not participated before,
check out recent Spire articles for
descriptions of jobs. If you have
joined us in the past, thanks for your
help, and we hope to see you again
this year. To sign up, use link here.

Any questions? Contact the Fair booth
Committee at:
​fairbooth@topsfieldchurch.org

Community Conversation: Across
the Partisan Divide

In-Person Early Voting in the
Presidential Election begins on
October 19. While Massachusetts is
not considered a “battleground” state,
our participation in a conversation
about this election could help reduce
“battlegrounds” between family and
community members.

If you’ve participated in past
dialogues, you know that our purpose
is to create space where we can share
our hopes, concerns, values, and
perspectives with dignity and honesty.
We will not debate the candidates or
their policy positions or attempt to
change your vote. Rather, our hope is
to build connections that transcend
the outcome of this election.
Space is limited, so please RSVP by
October 1. Feel free to share with
others you think may be interested in
the opportunity for civil discourse.
CLICK HERE TO RSVP

Hosted by the Penuel
​Dialogue Committee:

https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/18sJhMyQqMpWzxOPKxcjh642EUWOpE6OI4JDifHfEoyc/edit?gid=1945647991#gid=1945647991
mailto:fairbooth@topsfieldchurch.org
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdXsBG-hzm5owYEsZyFCvneXRfNVcETD_nt7z1sI1y0xIL2bw/viewform


Thinking about hosting Coffee Hour
some time but are intimidated by
those giant coffee urns and that beast
of a dishwasher?? Please join me for a
tutorial in the Fellowship Hall kitchen
on how they all work. It’s not nearly as
confusing as it seems, I promise!

When: Immediately following Coffee
Hour Sunday September 29th.

Hope to see you there!
Sallie Bowling

Emmaus House’s
“Cycle for Shelter” 

Last Sunday, our church provided a
cooling station for cyclists riding for
Emmaus, our mission partner that
supports people facing
homelessness. Carolyn Nenart and Jon
Palace managed the station on the
common.

Thank you, Carolyn and Jon!

Coffee Fellowship Update

Hello Everyone!

Jackie Cassiday, Member of
Congregational Church of Topsfield
Ron Mastrogiovanni, Topsfield
Republican Town Committee Chair
Heidi Fox, Topsfield Democratic Town
Committee Former Chair
Meredith Shaw, Tri-Town Council
Dawn Seymour, Tri-Town Council
Questions? Reach out to Heidi Fox
at hfoxtops@comcast.net

Three High Chairs
Up For Grabs!

We have 3 restaurant style high chairs
that are up for grabs. The seatbelt
piece of each chair is damaged or
missing. If there is anyone out there
who would like to fix them and use
them or use the wood for a project,
contact Kim Love at:
office@topsfieldchurch.org

mailto:hfoxtops@comcast.net
mailto:office@topsfieldchurch.org


September is going to be a busy
welcoming month with an emphasis
on family & community.
Let’s have a look at what is coming
up….

September 22: The Whelans
September 29: BCC will host
(Intergenerational Family Sunday
Service)
October 20: CF Hosts Needed
October 27: CF Hosts Needed

If you would like to volunteer for
upcoming Coffee Hours, please email
Nancy Nelson at:
nbnelson21@gmail.com

Thank you!

Grief and Bereavement Group

Tuesday, October 8th at 10:00 AM
Topsfield Council on Aging,

Second Floor Conference Room
 

Are you grieving the loss of a loved

Community Garden Update

Thank you to everyone who made it a
successful garden year! Thanks to all
who moved earth, planted, weeded,
watered, harvested and delivered. We
will go to a weekly delivery on Fridays
for the next few weeks. Some watering
is still needed until all the produce is
harvested. If you would like to help
please sign up here.

Thank you,
Conny Griesshammer

communitygarden@topsfieldchurch.org

CCT Masking Policy
​

 Preserving the Health of the
Congregation During Worship

 
Masking at worship remains
voluntary. Worshippers are always
welcome to wear a mask.
 
Careful hand washing or use of hand
sanitizers is effective in preventing
the spread of and acquisition of
disease.
 
Please do not come to in-person
worship if you are feeling ill​. Instead,
watch the service on Zoom or Boxford
Community TV.
 
Keep your vaccinations against
respiratory pathogens current.

Sincerely,
The Board of Deacons

mailto:nbnelson21@gmail.com
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1UtGt_8eM86kSPYTLPoShDVrelSbVczncl9Om8jUFCh8/edit?gid=1720573385#gid=1720573385
mailto:communitygarden@topsfieldchurch.org


one? Are you experiencing periods of
sadness or distress? Have you
experienced lost of interest in daily
activities, seeing friends or family, or
do you just feel lost? 

If you are experiencing these feelings
or just want to talk with people having
the same challenges you are facing,
please join us as we explore the
feelings associated with grief and
bereavement.

The Topsfield Council on Aging is
sponsoring a Grief and Bereavement
Group over the next several months
on the second Tuesday of the month
at 10:00 AM in the conference room in
the Council of Aging office on the
second floor of town hall. Our next
meeting will be next Tuesday, October
8th. 

All are welcome for this meeting or at
all the meetings. Don't worry if you
cannot come to all the meetings. Each
session will be different in content.
Larry Atkins, Chaplain at Care
Dimensions and Beverly Hospital, will
be hosting these get togethers.

The Massachusetts
Behavioral Health Help Line

Learn more here.

Parish Care Ministry
View the Prayer Listing page and

September birthday page.

SNEUCC-
Southern New England
Conference-UCC page

UCC
Newsletter
page
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